
Protocol for Positive COVID-19 Tests
​in Facilities (May 1, 2020)

Brothers and Sisters,

In this National Update, we're sharing the second of a series of videos about
high profiles issues for our Union. In this video, we speak about the protocol —
collaboratively developed with the Federal Aviation Administration — for safely
responding to a facility receiving news of a positive or presumed positive test.
Watch the video here.

As of the week of April 27, there have been 122 confirmed positive cases,
including 35 air traffic controllers, at 34 facilities. In this video, we emphasize
that the goal of the protocol is to ensure all employees are safe at work and
can run a safe and efficient system. NATCA and the FAA are collaborating
daily to do what it takes to keep the system running safely and efficiently, while
also keeping our workforce as safe as possible. This collaboration has been
key to dealing with this national emergency.

In case you missed the first video released earlier this week, in it we spoke
about adjusted facility hours at FAA facilities. Watch that first video here.

​As always, any member can directly contact their regional leadership at the
email below with any questions regarding COVID-19 related issues. Someone
will respond and provide an answer as quickly as possible.
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In solidarity,
 
Paul Rinaldi
President

Trish Gilbert
Executive Vice President
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